
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 22 April 2004 

16. CORRESPONDENCE (Cont’d) 
 
 ARANUI HIGH SCHOOL FUNDING REQUEST 
 
 A letter was received from the Principal of Aranui High School requesting funding to assist the school’s 

rugby league team to travel to Australia to play a curtain raiser to a Brisbane Broncos game on 25 April 
2004.  The Board resolved to allocate $1,000 from the Community Response Assistance Fund to 
assist the Aranui High School rugby league team’s trip to Australia in April 2004. 

 
 


